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FRED ROGERS, Vice President and Treasurer

frogers@carleton.edu | 507.222.5411

March 9, 2018

To Who It May Concern:

Please accept this letter as a statement of approval for the STARS report for Fiscal
Year 2017.

The methodology for obtaining information utilized employees on campus who are
experts in each response category. The Sustainability Program Coordinator, Alex Miller,
supervised the process and assigned employees to complete their portion of Carleton’s
submission. The Sustainability Program Coordinator and the Manager of Campus
Energy and Sustainability reviewed the full submission for quality and completeness.

Based on the expertise of our contributors and thorough review by the Sustainability
Office, | affirm that the information in Carleton’s AASHE STARS submission is accurate.

Sincerely,
%f A L R

Frederick A. Rogers
Vice President and Treasurer
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